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July 30, 2024

UPDATED: Lane and Parking Impacts Around 203 Street, Industrial Avenue and Acacia Crescent
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T . To prepare for construction of the Surrey Langley

SkyTrain,

crews will be conducting pre-condition
surveys (PCS) around the future Langley City Centre
Station and the 201 Street Propulsion Power Substation
(PPS) from August 6 — August 7, 2024.

The PCS include inspecting area sewer lines. The sewer
line CCTV inspections will require lane reductions to
support the inspection vehicle and activities. On-street
parking will be temporarily impacted on 203 Street near

201A Street on August 6.

Traffic on 203 Street, 203A Street and Acacia Crescent will be reduced to one lane between August 6 — August

7 to support manhole access and inspection activities. Each work zone will be completed one at a time — none

of the closures will happen at the same time. Access to businesses, pedestrian and cyclist routes, bus stops, and

emergency routes will be maintained. Photography and videography will be taken as part of the survey work.

What to Expect

Timing
UPDATED DATES: August 6- August 7, 2024

Traffic

Temporary single-lane closures. Roadside signage
will provide advance notification of the lane closure
and traffic control personnel will be onsite to direct
traffic as required.

Contact
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca
surreylangleyskytrain.ca
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Hours of Work
Daytime Hours: Monday to Friday —7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Impacts/Interruptions

Temporary no on-street parking in front of the PPS
property on Industrial Avenue on August 6. As soon

as work is completed in the area, the on-street parking
will return to normal.
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Thank you for your cooperation and understanding
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